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CDC had originally planned to partner with providers in Alabama, Arizona, Colorado, New York, and Pennsylvania to administer the survey.  CDC and the contractor for this project, RTI international, held several discussions with the state participants during the planning phase.  Between the planning and implementation phases of this project, circumstances in Colorado and New York changed and these states are unable to participate in the survey.  Colorado switched screening modality from colonoscopy to fecal immunochemical test (FIT) and is orienting a different set of clinics to meet funding requirements.  New York has had a reduction in the staff who would have administered the survey.  

CDC is requesting approval to replace Colorado and New York with Georgia so that we can obtain the targeted number of completed surveys for both the colonoscopy and FIT questionnaires. The overall design of the study remains the same as originally proposed.  Alabama, Arizona, and Pennsylvania are able to participate as planned.

There are no changes to the content of the Colonoscopy Questionnaire or the FIT Questionnaire, or to the estimated burden per response for completing either survey instrument.  There are no changes to the total estimated number of responses or total burden hours.


